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Timothy Oneil
30 prospect
Whitefield, NH 03598

December 19, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

This project is not necessary for NH.
It will severely disrupt our tourist business for years during construction. It will not benefit residents of
the state in any measurable way.

Sincerely, tim O'Neil
Timothy Oneil
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